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June 6, 2023 
 
Greetings Valued Customer, 
 
Exciting news! Newmans Valve has officially acquired NEWCO and OIC back, and we couldn't be more 
thrilled to share this with you. You may be wondering, "what does this mean for me?" Well, let us tell you. 
 
As the Master distributor for NEWCO and OIC products for many years, Newmans Valve will continue to be 
your go-to source for these top-quality products. The only difference is that now, the Newmans group of 
companies will own the manufacturing, which means even more streamlined production and cost-effectiveness 
for our valued customers. 
 
Rest assured, the same trusted core facilities will continue to produce NEWCO, with a renewed focus on 
continuing the pattern improvements that were in process to ensure the best quality and price for you. Plus, we'll 
also be working diligently to qualify additional NEWCO sources as requested by the market. 
 
Our ultimate goal is to achieve a substantial increase in customer satisfaction while maintaining NEWCO's 
superior quality. With our streamlined manufacturing process, we'll now have the necessary resources to carry 
out extensive projects with superior ease. 
 
We're excited to say that NEWCO will be what it once was again. History will repeat itself, and we can't wait 
for you to experience the benefits of this acquisition firsthand. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust in Newmans Valve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Newmans Valve Team 
Tel: 832-944-5930 
Email:  Sales@NewmansValves.com 
Website:  www.NewmansValves.com 
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